
									 	
 

Lovely Ln 
Warrington 

Cheshire 
WA5 1QG 

 
                 26 May 2016 

 
Dear Parents 

Re: New Online Counselling and Supported Self Help Pilot from KOOTH.Com  

We are pleased to announce that NHS Warrington Clinical Commissioning Groups have 
secured new investment and have identified a service for all Warrington children and young 
people aged 11-19 years to support emotional health and wellbeing.  

The new service will be provided by Kooth.com. It is a free, safe, confidential and non-
stigmatised online counselling service for young people offering advice and support on-line.  

The counselling service is offered from 12pm noon to 10pm Monday to Friday and 6pm to 10pm 
at weekends. Kooth gives an alternative way of ensuring children and young people can access 
free support when they need it.  

A range of information and self-help tools are available on-line via their website for children and 
young people to access themselves 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.  

The new service is also being offered through the school and we feel it is important that you 
know about Kooth.com and understand what it can offer. For further information please visit the 
website www.kooth.com. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Head Teacher  

Warrington	Clinical	
Commissioning	Group	


